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Dear elected representatives,
The rights of individuals must be of paramount importance. An individual's rights 
stop where someone else's begin. No one would disagree that once out of the womb 
the fetus/baby's life is fully protected. Thus, the issue of abortion comes down to the 
question of whether or not the fetus in the womb is a human being. If it is, then there 
is full protection of the right to life of the constitution. 
This bill ignores the humanity of the fetus and denies the biology of human 
procreation. It is unscientific, unconstitutional, and immoral.
The issue of affirming gender is an absolute and outright lie. To encourage or even 
allow children to believe that they can willingly chance their gender is destructive and
heinous. The end result is the total frustration of the child since it is impossible to 
change gender to a fully functioning state. Furthermore, it removes the true gender of 
the child resulting in a mutilated state that is permanent. 
Children going through puberty often experience confusion about sexuality and 
gender. The intimate knowledge of their parents of their children is crucial in 
performing their duties as parents. Guiding their children through these often 
confusion periods is critical for them to navigate the truth of humanity and embrace 
their created identity. Parents are irreplaceable and should never be overruled for an 
ideology based on lies and deceit.
This bill ignores the science of humanity. I repeat, it is unscientific, unconstitutional, 
and immoral.
Please do not pass this bill.


